


Make sure you visit the St Mary’s 
Church Christmas Tree Festival! 

 
St Mary’s Collegiate Church Warwick is once again hosting 
its popular Christmas Tree Festival in 2025.  
 
A magical display of decorated Christmas Trees have been 
sponsored by Warwick businesses, charities, community 
groups and schools.  
 
It all starts on Warwick Victorian Evening, Thursday 27th 
November, at 5pm in St Mary’s on Old Square, Warwick 
CV34 4RA. 
 
The Festival is then open daily until 4pm with a special late 
night opening until 7.30pm on Thursday 4th December. We 
open the doors at 10am each day apart from Wednesdays’ 
when it is 11am, and Sundays’ at 12pm. It all closes on 
Sunday 7th December. 
 
Admission is £2 per adult, children are free. 
 
During the Festival there are a variety of special events,  
with  entertainment from choirs and brass bands, visits 
from the Mayor and Father Christmas, mulled wine and 
mince pies, and a Pop-Up Café.  
 
For more information, visit our Festival website at 
www.stmaryschristmas.org.uk or check out our Facebook 
page — St Mary’s Warwick Christmas Tree Festival 2025. 
Any questions or offers of help, please contact via email at 
santa@stmaryschristmas.org.uk 
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